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Our 300th Eye Camp in The Gambia
Earlier this month (April 8-12), Vision Care completed our milestone 300th Eye
Camp in Brikama, The Gambia where we examined 390 patients and performed
83 sight-restoring surgeries.

Special thanks to Open Door Presbyterian Church (ODPC) of Virginia for your
partnership, our doctors Dr. DongHae Kim, Dr. Lisa Hwang, and Dr. Suong Kyu Lee
for your leadership, and to our sponsors, Alcon, Johnson & Johnson, and Allergan
for your staunch support!

http://www.visioncareusa.org


Our 301st Eye Camp in Morocco
Led by Vision Care USA (HQ), we recently completed our 301st Eye Camp in
Essaouira, Morocco, where we examined hundreds of patients and performed
170 sight-restoring surgeries.

Thank you to our doctors, Dr. Lisa Park, Dr. DongHae Kim, Dr. Sangwoong Moon,
Dr. Duck Jin Hwang and Dr. John Lee, our surgical nurses Eunsun Choi and Yujung
Choi and to the rest of our dedicated team of volunteers - who joined from the
U.S., Canada, Korea, Ethiopia and Morocco - for a successful 301st Eye Camp.

And finally, THANK YOU to our many supporters for Sharing a Brighter World -
Together!

To view additional photos from Morocco Eye Camp, please check out our
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/visioncareusa.
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